
 

 

 

 
                                                                                                      
Dear ACS Parents,    
 

As we welcome October and the fall weather, 
please label all sweatshirts and sweaters.  It is so 
easy to lose track of student’s belongings when 
items are not labeled.  Students can wear the blue 
shorts or gym shorts until November 1st.  
 

I want to send a big thank you to the families who 
support our restaurant nights. These small 
fundraisers help ACS with student expenses.  The 
FSA has paid for one of the buses for the farm field 
trip already.  Many times the buses cost more than 
the actual excursion. 
 

I think all our new families have realized we are a 
small school with a big heart and with a lot of 
happenings! This week we welcomed the PAFD and 
the kids loved all the fire safety information!  
Make sure you discuss your family’s emergency exit 
plan.  
 
Now down to what we need to know: 
*Back to School BBQ made a profit of $1000 – all 
proceeds covered the installation for the window 
installation of the AC units in grades 5-8.  Now it’s 
time to raise a little cash for new AC units – watch 
out for the pizza sale next month. 
 

*21CCLC Clubs will change after Mon., October 17th  
                                                                       

*MAP Testing results will be sent home 10/21 

*PowerSchool codes – have you signed in?  

*Spirit wear Sale – WE WILL ACCEPT LAST ORDERS 

MONDAY.  All items, EXCEPT THE PJ PANTS, can be 

worn for Phys Ed/School Spirit Days 

*Sending home an updated October calendar – 

couple of additions  

God Bless,                                                         

Mrs. Shumny 

  

 Assumption Catholic School  †

 

 
[Date] 

  
 

 
Follow us @ACSperthamboy  

High Priority 

*Please make sure allergy and asthma plans 

are in the office – Mrs. Shumny is in charge 

until a school nurse is appointed to us.  

*Updated Physicals should be in by October 

15th and remember all PK students should have 

the flu vaccination. 

*FSA MEETING IS OCTOBER 25th –wrong date on 

REMIND 

*Please no double parking. Please be careful 

when pulling out.  

*Bowling – please see flyer 

*Pretzel will be given out on 10/13 (instead of 

14th) 

*If you have any questions please feel free to 

call me at the school, text me 732-343-0750 or 

email me 

lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net                  
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 Dates to Remember: 
 

 
October 11th – Spirit Wear Sale ends – NO OTHER EXTENTION IS AVAILABLE 

 
October 14th – PK-8 Field Trip – see form 

 

October 14th – GERTRUDE HAWK ORDERS DUE  
 

October 14th –Gourmet Creation DIP ORDERS DUE  
 

October 20th – Lights On Event (gr. 3-8) to celebrate our after school Program – see flyer 
 

October 24th through October 27th Scholastic Book Fair 
 

October 25th – FSA Meeting 6:30pm, come see your children’s projects, say hi to the teachers, shop 
the book fair and volunteer to help us with the Bazaar and other fundraisers! 

  
October 30th – Trunk or Treat (Google Form on Remind) Will repost by the end of the week 

 
October 31st – Happy Halloween Wear Black, Purple or Orange – no costumes  

 

From the Office 
 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with any billing questions or concerns.  

 
Family School Association 

 

*Gertrude Hawk Candy Order and Dip fundraisers – see due dates above --- please watch these 

dealines.  We do not want to assess anyone, we truly need your support. 

* Bingo is back! Bingo assignments were sent home on Back to School Night  

 

    Church News 

Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy 

 
If you do not have a Parish please join us: Saturdays at 5:00pm or Sundays at 11:30am. 

 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8 (2nd grade is prepared in regular Religion class) is 
baptized and interested in receiving First Holy Communion in May 2022 – please call the 

office ASAP.  If you reached out to me, your child should have already met Mrs. Lawrence 
and received a packet of information.  You should have also received an email from the front 

office. 


